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February 22, 2022 

 
VIA e-mail: audiofilings@fcc.gov 

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
45 L Street NE 
Washington, DC  20554 

Re: Salem Communications Holding Corporation  FRN:  0003760352 
WTLN(AM), Orlando, FL (Facility ID 23442) 
Request for Extension of Special Temporary Authority     

 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 

This request is filed on behalf of Salem Communications Holding Corporation, licensee of 
WTLN(AM), Orlando, FL, facility ID 23442.  WTLN is currently operating in non-directional mode 
at 25% of licensed power per BSTA-20210811AAD, due to fire damage at one of the station’s 
broadcast towers. Work on this project continues with significant progress. The majority of the 
custom fabricated replacement parts have been delivered recently (2/4/2022) and being 
checked prior to install. Further cleanup will be necessary before installation. Considering the 
additional time required for the remaining cleaning and prep, installation of replacement 
components, tuning and testing with only a limited amount of time for off air work, we 
respectfully request an additional 180 day extension of the STA to allow WTLN to continue 
uninterrupted operation with one of the daytime towers configured for non-directional operation 
at 25% of the station’s licensed power (12.5kw day / 3.5kw night). 
 
The licensee has authorized undersigned counsel to certify on its behalf that the licensee is not 
subject to denial of Federal benefits pursuant to Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 
1988, 21 U.S.C. § 862. 

If you have any questions regarding the foregoing, please contact the undersigned. 

Sincerely, 

 

Kathleen A. Kirby 


